Instructions for “Light Around the World” lecture- Monday, Oct. 22, week 5

Please work in pairs.  Each pair will be preparing a 3-5 minute segment of a slide lecture about how light is celebrated or thought about in another country or culture around the world.   You will create several “slides” that will be incorporated into a single PowerPoint presentation, and, as a pair, you will give the short part of the lecture associated with those images.

To prepare your part of the lecture:

· Research how light is thought about or celebrated in your assigned culture.  Use at least three good sources, preferably library texts.   Any on-line sources you use must be reputable and authoritative (i.e. associated with a university, research organization or relevant government or cultural organization).   Research hints: If you have trouble finding information under the key word “celebration,” try “festival,” “holiday”, or other synonyms.  Also, in some countries, if you don’t find a celebration, look for a myth, such as the origin of the sun or moon. 

· Select 2-3 images on-line that help convey the ideas or information you are going to present about your culture.  

· Work with Frank Barber in the computer skills workshop (week 3 for Group A, week 4 for Group B) to learn how to download images from the web, adjust file size and image quality and create the “slides” for the lab group’s Powerpoint lecture.   Create a short Powerpoint presentation with a Title Slide (your country and your names), and 2-3 image slides.  Email your Powerpoint presentation to Susan (aurands@evergreen.edu) by 2:00 Friday, October 19th.  Susan will compile them into a single Powerpoint for Monday the 22nd.
· Prepare the 3-4 minute oral part of your group’s section of the lecture.  Both of the people in your group should speak during the oral part.   Be clear and non-repetitive in presenting your pair’s information.  Organize the information logically, and be creative about how you do the oral part.  TIME YOUR ORAL PRESENTATION CAREFULLY SO THAT, WITHOUT RUSHING, YOU DO NOT EXCEED 5 MINUTES MAXIMUM!! This should include time for questions from the audience.
· On Monday, October 22, be prepared to step quickly to the front in your group to present your section of the lecture.  Computer and projector will be provided. 

· Each individual should turn in a 1-page summary of your information that includes a correctly formatted bibliography of your sources.  Please be sure that your summary is double spaced.  Use Times New Roman 12 pt. font.   Summary is due Monday, Oct. 22nd at 11:30 following the lecture.  
